2021 CERTIFICATE OF MERIT AWARD NOMINATION FORM

The Certificate of Merit is given to individuals involved in historic preservation activities,
education, restoration, etc. whose projects may not qualify for the Gunn or Schoenknecht awards
but deserve recognition by the Landmarks Commission.

Nominations should be submitted to Charlie Griffith in the City of Waukesha Planning
Department, 201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188. Nominations may also be submitted by
e-mail to cgriffith@waukesha-wi.gov.

All nominations are due no later than Monday April 53*, 2021. The Landmarks Commission
will review nominations at the April 7th, 2021 meeting.
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Please provide a brief explanation of the merits of the project:
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Erik Endres, a talented graphic designer and graduate of Carroll University, has been actively sharing his
creative talents during the past several years by donating countless hours in support of local historic
preservation initiatives. Erik created and continues to maintain the website for the Waukesha
Preservation Alliance. He also designed the imaging for and creates new versions each year of the print
marketing materials for Waukesha’s Celebration of Historic Preservation Month. These dynamic
publications have created a recognizable “look” for the event that has increased awareness and helped
to boost attendance. These pieces are created by Erik in tandem with the popular annual architectural

scavenger hunt.



